

Hodag Sno-Trails Inc. P O Box 621 Rhinelander, WI 54501

March 8, 2024

Dear Landowner and Friend of Hodag Sno-Trails:

We are extremely sorry to have to inform you that the Board of Directors and members of Hodag Sno-Trails had to make the very difficult decision not to hold the Annual Landowners Appreication Party.

The 2023-2024 water's a son was surely go down in our local distory books as "he water that wasn't." As you are likely award, nuch of he hort woods we plagued with both lack of now and unseasonably warm weather and make Countries were unable to open the snowmobile trails; Or eida Country included.

The hurt to our ocal economy, and to all our real snowmobile crass cannot yet be measured, but we are all sure to feel this pinch for a while to come.

We remain extremely thankful for the continued use of your property for the snowmobile trails and for your support of the Hodag Sno-Trails organization.

Thank you for your understanding; let's all hope that next season brings back the snow that we all have come to love and enjoy here in the Northwoods.

HODAG SNO-TRAILS, INC.

Land Use Administrator hodagsnotrails@gmail.com